May 16th, 2017



To All Residents Of 24 Mabelle Avenue Annual Garage Wash



Dear Residents:

Please be advised that the Annual Garage Wash will require vacating your parking stall. Please remove your vehicle and contents by 8:00am

Wednesday, May 24th, 2017 - P1 level and visitor parking

Thursday, May 25th, 2017 - P2 level

Management and Combined Building Services will not be responsible for any possible damage which may be caused to vehicles which are not removed from the underground parking garage during the power washing. Persons and cars entering and exiting the garage during the cleaning shall do so at their own risk.

Sincerely,

Wilstar Management Ltd.

Frank Carone

Senior Property Manager